FRETZ REZONING HEARING

A meeting of the Hilltown Township Supervisors was held this
12th day of April to hear the petition of J. Richard Fretz and
Elizabeth, for rezoning a tract of land located on Hilltown Pike,
Keystone Orive and Mill Ropad,

Present were Supervisors, Mr. Frankenfield, Mr. Hartshorne,
and Mr. Moyer; Solicitor Mr. Wilson, and Mr. Carlson, official
Court Reporter.

The Chairman called the meeting toc order at 7:30 P.M.

Mr. Ian Ababarnel was the attorney for the petitioner,
The first witness was Mr. Fretz who stated his reason for reguesting
the rezoning of this area.

Mr. Stephen Hulzheiser was the representative for the citizens
committee of Hilltown, 845 members, who were opposed to the area
being rezoned.

Others who testifieayaere oppositicn:
Howard Hoopes
Ronald Lapuluza, 23 Key Drive
Steve Perry
C. B. Lee
Joe Pilarski
George Van Wyck
Harold Milliken
kenneth John Lockhard
Palmer Reed
Richard Faluszy
Lillian Law
George Dowilak
Mr. Foos
Wm. Dostman
Richard Walsh
Robert Barnhardt
Mr., Lacey

Others who testified for Mr, Fretz:
Mr. Cope, Appraiser
Mr. Reilly, Land Planner
Mr. Pearson, Jraffic Engineer
Mr. Grim, Resident and Attorney

A request was made by Supervisor Hartshorne to Mr. fFretz,
inguiring if he would like to withdraw his petition.

Mr. Abarbarnel, attorney for Mr. Fretz, presented the
Supervisors a brief for rezoning, stating that there was no evidence
of expert testimony from those people opposed to the petition.

A decision will be announced at the April 21, 1973 meeting
of the Township Supervisors.

The meeting adjourned at 1:00 A.M.

J. Arthur Moyer
Secretary




